
Note from Nicholas Gapski, first year at Concordia Ft. Wayne, member 
from St. Peter in Eastpointe.  

 

Dear Council of Lutheran Women, 

 

I would like to say thank you for the generous monetary gift that you 
have given to me. Thank you also for your prayers. I really appreciate 
all of this. I am nearing the end of my first quarter here at Concordia 
Theological Seminary. It has been a great quarter. I have already 
learned a lot and I am excited to continue to learn more. I have al-
ready made some great new friends and have been able to learn from 
the amazing professors here. I look forward to the rest of my time 
here. Thank you again for your generous monetary gift and your pray-
ers. They have helped me a lot while I have been here and I am truly 
thankful. 

 

Sincerely, Nicholas Gapski 


